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Inaugural Event

We are excited to announce:

GWIMS Chair, Dr. Amy Gottlieb will be visiting
our campus in Spring 2024 to commemorate
UNM's New GWIMS Chapter, deliver a day of
programming, along with other visiting
professors and panels. This event is open to
ALL UNM faculty, staff and learners.

KEYNOTE SPEAKER:

Amy S. Gottlieb, MD (she/her)

GWIMS Chair

Associate Dean for Faculty Affairs

Professor of Medicine and Obstetrics & Gynecology
UMass Chan Medical School - Bay-state

Chief Faculty Development Officer, Bay-state Health

QUESTIONS?

Contact: Program Coordinator, Rene A Smith M

at reasmith@salud.unm.edu
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